
 
 

March 29, 2010 
 
 
 
Ms. Kirsten Walli  
Board Secretary  
Ontario Energy Board 
PO Box 2319 
2300 Yonge Sreet, 27th Floor 
Toronto ON   M4P 1E4 
 
Dear Ms. Walli, 
 
Re: Deferred PILs Combined Proceeding Board File Number EB-2008-0381  
 
Following a review of Halton Hills Hydro’s (“Halton Hills”) evidence and Halton Hills’ responses 
to interrogatories from Ontario Energy Board Staff, Hydro One Brampton Networks Inc. (“Hydro 
One Brampton”) has determined that its situation, in relation to issue 13 as listed in the Final 
Issues List contained in Procedural Order No. 8, is quite different from that of Halton Hills.   
 
In the Ontario Energy Board’s Decision dated December 18, 2009 the OEB indicated that Hydro 
One Brampton’s issue is to be determined later.  In light of the preceding it would not be 
appropriate for Hydro One Brampton to file evidence in this proceeding.  Therefore, Hydro One 
Brampton will be filing evidence in a subsequent proceeding. 
 
If additional information is required, please contact the undersigned. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Scott Miller 
Manager of Regulatory Affairs  
Hydro One Brampton Networks Inc. 
(905) 452-5504 
smiller@hydroonebrampton.com 

Hydro One Brampton Networks Inc. 

175 Sandalwood Pkwy West 

Brampton, Ontario    L7A 1E8 

Tel: (905) 840 6300 

www.HydroOneBrampton.com 


